
                                                                                    

 

                                                                                                                                      APPENDIX B 

 

NOTICE OF POLLING DISTRICT, POLLING 

PLACES AND POLLING STATIONS REVIEW 
 
 

The Electoral Administration Act 2006 introduced a duty for all relevant authorities to 
conduct a review of the designated polling districts and polling places for Parliamentary 
constituencies.  
 
Cheshire East Council is hereby giving notice that a review of all polling districts, polling 
places and polling stations in the borough will take place during the next few weeks.  
 
We are looking for feedback on any aspect of our proposed polling districts and polling 
places, and we invite representation and comments from all interested persons, local 
political parties and councillors. Any persons or bodies making representations should, 
if possible, give alternative places that may be used as polling places.  
 
As part of the review, the (Acting) Returning Officer will be consulted on any proposed 
polling arrangements. Any comments made by the (Acting) Returning Officer will be 
published during the review process.  
 
The Council invites views on the Council’s proposals, the (Acting) Returning Officer’s 
representations or any other matter from any electors, particularly disabled residents, 
within the Parliamentary constituencies of Macclesfield, Congleton, Tatton, Crewe and 
Nantwich, and Eddisbury. The authority would welcome comments from any person or 
body with expertise in access for persons with any type of disability. 
 

The deadline for representations is Tuesday 16th September 2014. 
 
Details of the existing and proposed arrangements and polling stations are available at 
Westfields, Middlewich Road, Sandbach, Cheshire, CW11 1HZ, and online at 
www.cheshireeast.gov.uk.  
 
Representations and views can be made in writing to Cheshire East Council, Electoral 
Services, Ground Floor (Westfields), C/O Municipal Buildings, Earle Street, Crewe, 
CW1 2BJ; or via email at pollingstationreview@cheshireeast.gov.uk.  
 
If you require any further information regarding this review please contact Diane Todd, 
Electoral Services Manager, on 01270 686478. 
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